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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

MAY 0 8 2009

Foxx & Company
ATTN: Martin O'Neill
324 West Ninth Street
Cincinnati, OH 45202

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF NRC-Dr-09-03-127

Dear Martin O'Neill:

We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determined that all actions
have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $ 3,316,378.41 has been accomplished. All obligations have
been met. The final Invoice has been received on 4/28/09 in the amount of $ 12,827.40, and
has been processed for payment.

Based on the information stated above, the contract is officially closed out.
Should you have any questions, please contact Daniel App, Contract Specialist at
(301) 492- 3606.

Sincerely,

Sharlene Mcdu in, Contracting Officer
Contract Management Branch
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration
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